
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)  

Minutes of December 12, 2014 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Mariah Reynolds, President 
Jennifer Lee, Vice President of Governance 
Erzsebet  Piros, Vice President of Events 
Tyticka Hill, Budget Coordinator  
Barbara McKinney, Adult/Evening Coordinator  
John Campbell, Diversity Coordinator 
Melanie Thomas, Wellness Coordinator 
 
SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
Denorris Wyns, Round Table Coordinator- Excused absence 
Daniel Kenyon, Committee Member- Unexcused absence 
Azseya Hamilton, Civic Engagement Coordinator- Excused absence 
Aqueelah Abdullah, Social Activities Coordinator-Unexcused absence 
 
ADVISORS PRESENT 
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
The meeting was called to order at 11am. 
 
GUEST 
Dr. Topping, Interim Executive Dean/Dean of Students Damon City Campus 
 
The meeting was called to order at 11am 
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 
Dr. Topping presented a video that was featured on the Democrat & Chronicle website, which included a  three minute, 31-second video starts with a birds 
eye view, which cray4goes on to show the interior of the building from several angles.  Construction on the $72 million project should start sometime in 
2015 and the building should be ready for use in the summer of 2017. All of the services and academic programs currently located at the Damon City 
Campus in the Sibley Building will move to the new campus. MCC's Division of Economic Development and Innovative Workforce Services will be located on 
the seventh floor of the campus.  A portion of the space is designated as available for businesses under the START-UP NY tax incentive program.   After 
viewing the video the SEGA team and Dr. Topping visited the 5th floor in the Damon campus to view the furniture and color schemes for the new campus.  
The SEGA team was very engaged and excited to view the floor plans.   
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Past Events – Graduation Party December 10th 12-1pm 4th floor lounge at the Damon City Campus this event was reviewed and went well.   
 
NEW BUSINESS  
SEGA planning meeting from 12-3pm on December 12, 2014. 
 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Greg Wilson - The SEGA team has really come together as a whole, I was really impressed with the events and the turn out.  Keep up the good work! 
Lisa Wallace – Friendly reminder for the SEGA team and Club Officers that are interested in holding a position in the Spring 2015 semester.  You must 
maintain  a 2.25 accumulative GPA  or higher. If there any questions please stop by the Office of Campus Life to speak with Greg or myself. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:15 pm. 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 


